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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 8 Update

Year 8 have had a busy first term back at Ruskin. It has been wonderful to welcome them back to a slightly more ‘normal’ school environment than they experienced in Year 7 and students have returned to school happy and ready to learn. Year 8 have been extremely positive about their return, showing a real enthusiasm for learning throughout the whole term which has been fantastic to see. 

Year 8 had their support week Monday 15th November – Friday 19th November, where we really focused on celebrating positive behaviour and aiming for achievable, but aspirational goals across all of their lessons – striving for not just good, but excellent effort, behaviour and classwork. Students achieved great things during this week with the vast majority of students having a really successful week. We will be continuing to focus on high aspirations with Year 8 in the Spring term and I look forward to seeing what the students will achieve. 
This was a great achievement and earned them a reward. We have also celebrated four students who have taken on extra responsibilities this term – congratulations to Honey and Denzel, who were successfully elected to our school council, and to Caitlyn and Habiba, who were successful in their application to represent Year 8 on the Eco Council. We look forward to the great contributions I know they will make to the school community. 

End of term rewards have focused on good attendance, behaviour, and effort across all lessons, which was graded by class teachers. It has been wonderful to see the majority of Year 8 succeed in these areas and sign up for some fantastic activities in the last week of term. 

During the Spring term we will be continuing to have a focus on attendance. Year 8 have had assemblies regarding the importance of good attendance and the impact that poor attendance can have on GCSE grades and future pathways and opportunities. Year 8’s attendance has been improving over the last two weeks and I would like to see this trend continue next term. 27 students in Year 8 have managed to achieve 100% attendance this term – a big congratulations to them and hopefully there will be even more students to celebrate next term. 

I hope you enjoy a lovely Christmas break and stay safe and well. Please do not hesitate to contact me, or your child’s Form Tutor, if you ever have any concerns or wish to discuss your child’s progress.

Yours sincerely

[bookmark: _GoBack]C Bennett

C Bennett (Mrs)
Year 9 Year Achievement Manager
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RUSKIN

Community High School

Learning Together. Achieving High Standards
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Ruskin Road, Crewe, Cheshire, CW2 7]JT
Headteacher: Mr D Postlethwaite BSC (Hons). MA. NPQH.
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